From:
Mr Daniel Vuik

I was very dissapointed how the newspaper got hold of the data from the 'My
School' website and created their own league tables. I would like to see the
following clauses (to the published data on the 'My School' website) happen to
combat this problem.

1: Newspapers are not allowed to use any of the data from the 'My School'’
website to create their own league tables.

2: Newspaper need to publish the data in its entirity - not certain aspects to
suit their desrived motive.

There needs to be more information published on the 'My School' website in
regards to the socio-economic status of students in schools. The webiste is
really damaging to the self-esteem of parents, families and teachers who work
in schools that have low socio-economic clientele, who are doing their very
best to improve the outcomes for these students.



